I oppose the plan to change the zoning to single family in the vicinity of my property at 10211 N
Lombard St. I think Portland should allow higher density development in areas close to the
city. The area is served by mass transit and suited for higher density development.

Regards,
Andrew Miller
Andrew Miller <ahm@wahkeena-int.com>



